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 ALEC 

FORSHAW

COMMNT2015/3973/P 16/11/2015  17:13:23 Further to the revised drawings for an additional storey at 2 Barbon Close I remain opposed to the 

proposals. The existing section drawing is misleading, in that the majority of the existing roof is a 

mono-pitch at a very low angle. No existing roof plan drawing has been supplied by the applicant. The 

proposal will significantly raise the pitch and bulk of the building and have a detrimental impact on the 

rear of the listed buildings in Great Ormond Street. The existing two storey bulk should remain the 

maximum. An extra storey would set an undesirable precedent for future extensions at the rear of Great 

Ormond Street.
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